Committee of the Whole
November 10, 2016

Meeting called to order 7:05PM
Attending: Michael Dougherty, John Raymond, Karl Wilkins and Bill Andrews.

Water

John Raymond discussed:

Flow test completed.

Water tests safely.

A possible grant for water filters.

Water test done annually will now be done quarterly.

Funds for 6 new yokes will be requested at the upcoming council meeting.

Building, Streets and Grounds

Karl Wilkins discussed: Storm drain on west side of Division St. repaired.

Russ Yarger donated a salt spreader and snow plow for the big truck to the village.

Rust holes repaired in the big truck.

Connie Albright and Nick Webb have been helping Chris Shepard with leaf pick-up.

Chris Shepard suggests a new truck be purchased for next year to replace the red truck.
Mat Thomason has been approved to continue as seasonal help until the end of November.
New Village signs will be in place in a week or so.

Millings were discussed.

Admin not available.

Meeting Adjourned at 7:43PM



